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July 1st 2022 

 

Dear Parents & TY Students 

 

Following on a very successful TY we are planning an exciting programme again this year, 

with some changes and additions. This year we’ll have two groups doing TY and we’re hoping 

to add short modules in Classics Studies, Applied Maths and Chinese Studies. 

 

We’ll give full programme details later. 

 

Provisional dates for return of students are as follows: 

 

Monday 29th August : First Year 

Tuesday 30th August : 2nd & 5th Year 

Wednesday 31st August : 3rd & 6th Year 

Thursday 1st September : TY & International students. 

PLC - TBA 

 

We wish you and you family an enjoyable summer. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

            

 

Martin Fallon      Yvonne Traynor 

 

Principal      TY Co-Ordinator 
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